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Roads & Grounds 

January 27, 2024 

 

• The roads are in good shape, overall. 

• Ed Wagler did the normal fall grading after Seth Trinkle blew leaves late November. Seth used a 
commercial-grade blower this time. It made easier work out of the job and blew them further 
off of the roads than in the past.  

• Seth continues to do routine periodic inspection and maintenance of roads and culverts. There 
are no pressing issues at this time. The El Nino forecast might create issues if rain events occur. 
A few of the culverts are vulnerable and will eventually need to be replaced. 

• An agreement was reached with Jennifer Barry (owner of the large plots of land near the second 
mailbox and down Dianne Street) to pay half or the $800 cost of removing her tree that fell 
across Dianne Street in July. That payment has been received. 

• The roads needed snow removal and spot-spreading of sand last week. It was done by C&H 
Landscaping. (Last winter required none.) 

 

Submitted by Chad Huck & Carl Bauer 

 

 


